
 

Live	Session	Agreement	

We	will	be	inviting	all	children	to	take	part	in	live	sessions	with	their	class	teacher	and	teaching	assistant.	
To	ensure	that	everyone	stays	safe	online	please	could	you	make	sure	that	you	and	your	child/children	

follow	the	instructions	in	our	Live	Session	Agreement.	

If	a	child’s	behaviour	is	not	in	line	with	the	school	behaviour	expectations,	the	incident	will	be	dealt	with	
appropriately.		

	

 

 

 

 

 

	

	

 
 
 
 

Make	sure	an	adult	is	in	the	room	during	the	live	session	to	support	with	active	
listening	and	engagement.	

	

 
 
 
 

Choose	a	place	that	is	comfortable	and	quiet.	For	example	a	place	that	is	away	from	
television	and	electronic	distractions.	

	

 
 
 
 

When	you	log	in	to	a	live	session,	turn	your	audio	off/mute	the	sound.	If	you	are	
asked	to	answer	any	questions	you	will	be	directed	to	turn	the	sound	back	on.	

	

 
 
 
 

Check	that	your	background	is	clear	of	any	personal	items	you	do	not	wish	to	share	
with	the	community.		

	

 
 
 
 

Make	sure	you	are	dressed	appropriately	as	you	would	be	coming	to	school	or	
seeing	your	friends	outside	of	your	house.	

	

 
 
 

Remember,	you	will	be	seen	by	everyone	on	camera	so	“be	the	best	that	you	can	
be”.	

	
	


